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Due to an ongoing excavation project on the Seminary
campus (very near our front door), we have made the
difficult decision to halt lunch service starting this week
09-29-21 and continuing through the last week of October
10-29-21.

The project could potentially require water shut off at
certain times during the day. This was not an easy
decision to make, but guest experience is of the utmost
importance to us. They will be using heavy equipment
over the lunch time hours. However, we will REMAIN
OPEN FOR DINNER since construction ends daily around 5
p.m.!

While this was a difficult call to make, we believe it's in
the best interest of our customers. We apologize for the
inconvenience and hope that you will continue to join us
for dinner!
Find our dinner menus here:
www.peppertheo.com



